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In seeking to optimise assessment of SIMGs that is efficient and effective (in both time and quality), 
ANZCA strongly advocates that quality and standards of assessed SIMGs is kept at the forefront as part 
of any reviewed process, recognising any potential risks to patient care.  

ANZCA would like to emphasise the ideal process would be for Ahpra to work with the medical colleges 
on one joint process (managed by the colleges) that has an expedited pathway within it that meets 
Ahpra’s aims. 

To further assist in understanding the anaesthesia SIMG process requirements, ANZCA has separately 
provided Ahpra with a comprehensive document detailing our recommendations for consideration (sent 
19 June 2024). This document was developed to ensure the college continues to work closely with the 
Medical Board / Ahpra in developing the pathway, to ensure that our proven experience relating to 
SIMG assessment is harnessed and ultimately, the high standards of safety and quality of anaesthesia 
care continue in the community. This separate document should also be considered consultation 
feedback. 

 




